@ U HABITAT FOR HUMANITY OF GREATER MIAMI

building houses in partnership with God's people in need

January 17, 1995

W. Graeme Roustan

President, Hockey for the Homeless, Inc.
1901 Avenue of the Stars, Suite 190
Los Angeles, CA 90067

Dear Graeme:

Please allow me, on behalf of the entire organization, to express our appreciation for your recent
contribution of $6,000 to Habitat for Humanity of Greater Miami. The contributions of the
proceeds of your annual tournament have been of great importance to our community and your
work for Habitat this past year is critical to our success here.

We thank you and everyone associated with Hockey for the Homeless - players, referees and,
especially, your major sponsors. Cellular One, Canstar, Miami Arena and the Miami Sports and
Exhibition Authority are to be congratulated for their charitable participation with Hockey for the
Homeless.

Habitat for Humanity is currently constructing nearly 100 homes in Dade County, homes which
will provide decent housing for needy families. We will do our best to put this money to the best
possible use and to merit the faith you and your Board of Directors have placed in us through
your donation.

Thank you for allowing Habitat to be the beneficiary of your hard work this year. You know that
I will personally do everything possible to help your tournament continue to provide housing
opportunities to those in need.

Sincerely,

o Sude

Richard Stuck
Director of Development
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